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Honorable Alan M. Arakawa o ) o

Mayor, County of Maui
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

For Transmittal to:

Honorable Riki Hokama

Chair, Budget and Finance Committee
Maui County Council

200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Hokama:
SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR (“FY”’) 2018 BUDGET (BD-12) (BF-1)

Pursuant to your letter dated April 4, 2017, | am transmitting the following response to your
request regarding the Solid Waste Management Fund:

1. For Fiscal Years 2006 through 2017 to date, provide the approved appropriation, actual
amount expended, amount of supplemental transfer from the General Fund to the
Solid Waste Management Fund, Carryover/savings in the Solid Waste Management
Fund, and revenues related to (1) landfills, (2) residential trash collections, and (3)

recycling.

Response: Please see attached.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me at Ext. 7212.

Sincerely,

LYNN ARAKI-REGAN
Budget Director

Attachment

XC: Mayor Alan M. Arakawa
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